
5 Year Consolidated Plan Survey 
 
Kane County and the City of Elgin are in the process of developing a five-year plan for how 
federal housing and community development funds will be utilized in our area.  The 
“Consolidated Plan” will guide the use of Community Development Block Grant and Home 
Investment Partnership Program funds during program years 2015 through 2019. 
 
As part of this process, we are asking community stakeholders and citizens to take 10-15 
minutes out of their busy schedules to complete a brief survey that will help prioritize the 
needs of area residents.  The survey is located at the web address below and will be available 
until February 10, 2015. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/2015-2019_Consolidated_Plan_Survey 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/2015-2019_Consolidated_Plan_Survey

